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2nd June 2020 

 
Cyclone Nisarga - West India 

 

 
Dear Valued Customer,  
 

 
We would like to share an update related to Cyclone Nisarga which is expected to hit the West coast of India. The 
India Meteorological Department (IMD) recently shared the following states in Western India, more specifically parts 
of Maharashtra (Mumbai, Palghar, Thane, Raigad), Goa and Gujarat will see strong winds and heavy rainfall as 
Cyclone Nisarga makes landfall. As per IMD, the sea conditions will likely be rough in the next 18 hours. 
 
Port authorities are closely monitoring the system and could take precautionary measures as deemed fit. If the 
cyclone poses a threat, there could be possible situations of reduced berthing windows. For now, however, the 
situation remains stable and port operations continue to function as normal. Additionally, there could be possible 
power outages and connectivity challenges across the areas impacted by the cyclone. 
 
C.H. Robinson will continue to monitor the situation and will share updates while we work closely with our service 
providers. We thank you for your business and appreciate your patience as we work through these challenges.  
Thank you for being our Valued Customer. If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact  
C.H. Robinson for further information. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
C.H. Robinson Global Ocean Services 
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